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           Noise Review Board 
May 13th Public Hearing 

Wednesday, May 13th, 2015 
6:00 PM 

City Hall (1221 SW 4th Avenue) Lovejoy Room, 2nd floor 
The order  The agenda items are subject to change with the exception of Item One. 
 

Questions about the meeting can be directed to the Noise Control Office at (503) 823-7350.  The public is invited to attend the 
meeting and to give testimony in support or opposition to agenda items. Written testimony must include your full name and 
address and can also be submitted via e-mail to noise@portlandoregon.gov  or by fax to 503-823-3050, Attn: Noise Board. 

 
Agenda Item Action 

 
i. Call to Order 

 
ii.  Review of Transcription by Accuscript from the April 1, 2015 meeting of the 

Board. 
 

iii. Approve minutes from the April 8, 2015 meeting of the Board 
 
 

iv. Review of a noise variance application from Katy Moore, representing 
Entercom Portland, 94.7 FM KNRK .  They are requesting a noise variance 
for a music festival for KNRK radio at 2201 SE Water Street in Portland.  The 
noise variance is requested for a concert on Sunday August 16, 2015, from 9 
AM to 10 PM.  The applicant requests additional consideration for sound 
check time on Friday August 14th and Saturday August 15th, 2015, for an 
unspecified period in the application.  The applicant requests the ability to 
operate at 95 dBA at 100 feet, as measured at the sound mixing position.   
 

v. Review of a noise variance application from Jill Hutchinson, representing 
Bureau of Environmental Services. They are requesting a noise variance for 
the Hollywood-Grant Park Sewer Project.  The noise variance is for sewer 
repair work taking place between October 1, 2015 through September 30, 
2016 between the hours of 6:00 pm and 7:00 am. The work will consist of 
open trench repair work to replace aging sewers and will, in addition,  add 12 
green street planters and 6 sumps 
 

vi. Review of a noise variance application from Brandon Wilson, representing 
Bureau of Environmental Services. They are requesting a noise variance for 
the Lower Powell Green Street and Sewer Project.  The noise variance is for 
sewer repair work taking place between July 6, 2015 through October 7, 2016 
between the hours of 6:00 pm and 7:00 am. The work will consist of open 
trench repair work to replace aging sewers and will, in addition,  add 22 green 
street planters. 

 
vii. Updates and discussion of existing multi-year variance NV 11-204358 for the 

reconstruction efforts on the Sellwood Bridge.  This noise variance runs from   
March 15, 2012 to November 30, 2015. The applicant and a construction 
representative will be on hand to discuss the complaints they have received 
since the last Board update, as well as any actions and or improvements that 
have been undertaken to limit noise impacts on the community.  There will be 
time included for citizens to share their own noise concerns with the project. 
 

 
viii. General Open Public Testimony  

 
ix. Adjournment 
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Board minutes  
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application 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 

For language or disability accommodations, contact the Noise Control Office at least 2 business days prior to the event. a 
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